Notice of Meeting
and Public Hearing

The Boulder Town Council Meeting regularly
scheduled for the first Thursday of each month
will be postponed until Tuesday, July 9, 2019, and
will be preceded by a public hearing to receive
comment on the proposed changes to the General
Plan.

The Public Hearing will begin at 6:30 p.m. and
will be followed by the regular Meeting at 7:00 or
at what time the hearing ends.

Judith Davis, Town Clerk Date and Time Posted
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